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  3/27/2024 
 
 

Dear Lake County News-Sun Editor, 

Beacon Place would like to thank Help Them To Hope for the generous gift that will be 
directed to our programs to help support the children and families in the Beacon Place 
community! We would also like to thank the people of Lake County, IL for their support in the 
community-wide fundraising efforts. 

This year, our focus is on sharing the voices of our Beacon Place families and their stories of 
brighter futures created by the impact of our programs and services. That impact is created 
by supporters like you - those who give generously to help us, help children and families. 
Individuals who are willing to lend a hand to others who are willing to do the work, they just 
need the help of that first step. 

Their voices and stories are powerful. Families that are overcoming obstacles and creating 
paths toward a brighter future. We believe that each and every individual has the ability to 
create their own version of this vision. Beacon Place does not set or define that path for them 
– they do. We just provide the experiences, guidance, and resources to make it happen. 

We know that challenges for our families have not gone away, they have gotten larger. The 
need for our programs and services, greater.  Your support changes that. It changes futures. 

Thank you for joining the Beacon Place community on this journey forward! Please follow us on social media 
and email this year as we share the stories of the big impact and bright futures you are helping to create. 

 Sincerely, 

  

Sean Miller 

Board Chair 
 

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. 
The Beacon Place, NFP is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

EIN 46-1578189 
Please accept this letter as your official 

tax receipt. 
 
 


